
Outsourced workers celebrate living wage victory
 U.K. 

Workers employed by the Aramark outsourcing company at the government's 
Department for Business Energy and Industrial Strategy (BEIS) have won their 
campaign to be paid a living wage. After two months of strike action the company 
agreed to pay a minimum of GBP 10.55 an hour (EUR 11.75) and also to improve 
holiday entitlement and sickness benefit. Negotiations covering other workers at 
BEIS employed by the ISS multinational are still underway.
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